| David Samuels hereby affirm that the email displ i

: played below is accurate and a true copy of the one
that | received on or abou.t May 31, 2019. it was received in response to an email that | sent to the
CEO of Car Outlet regarding the business licenses on 2737 N Cicero and 2767 N. Cicero.

Dave Samuels

from: Andrew Deluca <delucaesq@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2019 11:54 AM &

To: Dave Samuels: Kenichiro Hoshika; Garvey, Jackson

Cc Diana Montoya

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: 2734 N. Cicero and 4755 W. Diversey or 2767 N. Cicero Ave.
Dave,

We did not apply for a license for 2737. Our license expediter told us that if we only saw customers in 2734 and
ot in the trailer at 2737, then we did not need a license over there so we did not apply for one.

Thanks,
Andrew
DAVID SAMUELS.
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